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An online Bible study designed for women who have experienced an abortion will begin Feb.
27. Participants for “Hope & Healing” will meet virtually Thursdays from 6-7 p.m. The free
Project Rachel Ministry event will examine the effects of a past abortion and the steps toward
healing. The study will delve into the stories of 12 women from the Bible. Call or text Project
Rachel at (501) 663-0996 or email projectrachel@dolr.org for more information.
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